
Dear Moore Center Families and Guardians,

I hope you have had the opportunity
to enjoy this lovely spring weather.

I wanted to make you aware that as
of yesterday, we have returned to a
masking policy for all staff and
visitors to our buildings. This will
hopefully be a short-term measure
for the next few weeks while
numbers in our community are high.

Spread of COVID in our programs hampers our ability to serve, and puts
our workforce and your loved ones and wards at risk of illness. I am urging
you to encourage your family member or ward to wear a mask whenever
they are working with our staff. I know that this is difficult for some of the
people we support, but your efforts in explaining the importance of
masking is much appreciated.

If you have any questions, please reach out to me or to your agency
contact, and have a great weekend!

Janet

Janet Bamberg 
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